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Headteacher: Mr D Kelly BA (Hons) NPQH 

15 November 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
Lourdes 2025 
 
 
Further to my recent letter to you, please see below the link to the Lourdes application form.  This must be 
completed no later than Friday 13 December 2024.  The dates of the pilgrimage to Lourdes are Thursday 3 July – 
Friday 11 July 2025 and the cost will be roughly £850.  There will be a deposit to pay in due course, further details 
about the payment schedule will be sent out to students who have secured a place.  
 
Students will be notified of their place no later than Thursday 19 December 2024.  If you have any questions or 
queries, please contact me on jtf@cardinalheenan.com or leave a comment in the final box of the application form. 
 
To confirm, no money should be sent to school before your son/daughter’s place has been confirmed. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/f20aM3x938 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr J Tunnecliff 
Associate Assistant Headteacher for RE & Catholic Life 
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